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From: William Haskell Alsup
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Re application of WS Leung
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2025 1:13:45 PM


This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.


To﻿ Chair Shamann Walton and Supervisors Rafael Mandelman and Stephen Sherrill:


I recommend Wilson Leung for the police commission.   He appeared before me many times as an Assistant United
States Attorney and always performed at the highest level of professional competence and of ethics and integrity. 
He was co lead counsel in the Ms 13 trials about 12 years ago.  These trials were as tough an assignment as any
lawyer ever gets.  Wilson remained cool and professional throughout.


William Alsup
Senior United States District Judge


Sent from my iPhone
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